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4868-0021-1870, v. 1 

STATE OF MINNESOTA 
LYON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
SITTING AS THE DRAINAGE AUTHORITY FOR 

LYON COUNTY DITCH 14 
 

 
In the Matter of the  

Repair of Lyon County Ditch 14 
 

Public Hearing Notice for  
Final Hearing   

 
Please Take Notice: The Lyon County Board of Commissioners, Drainage Authority for Lyon County Ditch 14 (“CD 14”), 
will hold a final hearing on the Engineer’s Repair Report and proposed repair of CD 14. The Engineer’s Report has been 
filed with the Drainage Authority. The hearing will be held on February 20, 2024, at 9:00 a.m., at the Commissioners 
Room in the Lyon County Government Center, 607 W Main St, Marshall, Minnesota. Members of the public are welcome 
to attend.  

At the final hearing, the Drainage Authority will accept public comment regarding the Engineer’s Report and the proposed 
repair. Any party having an interest in the proceedings may appear and provide comment per the instructions above. 
Written comments will be accepted through close of business on February 16, 2024, by email or by U.S. Mail to John Biren 
(johnbiren@co.lyon.mn.us or Lyon County Government Center, Attn:  John Biren, 607 W Main St, Marshall, MN 56258).  

/s/ Aurora Heard       Dated: January 22, 2024 
Aurora Heard, Auditor/Treasurer 
Lyon County 
 
 
 


